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Background: 

June 3 Committee of the Whole: At its meeting of June 3, Committee of the Whole 

will receive recommendations regarding the designation of 15 Sussex Street North in 

Lindsay and 90 Bolton Street in Bobcaygeon.  

Connections and Conversations: Dr. James Connolly from Trent University will be 

giving a presentation through Curatorial Services’ Connections and Conversations series 

on June 17 in the Victoria Room from 6pm to 7:30pm. The presentation is entitled 

“Digging in the Kawarthas: Uncovering Histories at Nassau Mills and Beyond” and will 

explore archaeology in Kawartha Lakes and the surrounding area with particular focus 

on the Nassau Mills site and excavations undertaken by Connolly and his students.  

Arts, Culture and Heritage Newsletter: The first issue of the City’s new Arts, 

Culture and Heritage Newsletter is launching in June. Staff are anticipating that it will 

be printed and ready for pick up at community locations in the second week of June.  

Downtown Fenelon Falls Sculpture Exhibition: The City has again worked with 

the Fenelon Arts Committee with the installation of sculptures in downtown Fenelon 

Falls. The sculptures will be in place until late October.  

121 Kent Street West Public Art: The installation of the new public art piece at 121 

Kent Street West is ongoing over the weekend of May 30-June 1. 

Rationale: 

This report is intended to provide a general update to the Committee on the activities of 

the heritage planning program.  

Other Alternatives Considered: 

There are no recommended alternatives.  

Financial/Operation Impacts: 

There are no financial or operational impacts as a result of the recommendations of this 

report.  

Consultations: 

N/A 
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Attachments: 

N/A 

Department Head email: lbarrie@kawarthalakes.ca 

Department Head: Leah Barrie, Director of Development Services  

 


